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Christmas celebration (Written by Nya - GMF) 

Our recent Christmas celebration was a 
joyous time. This was the first collaboration 
between SWH and the Shine project, and 
we were very excited to celebrate 
Christmas together. Beyond the festivities, 
we had the opportunity to reflect on the 
true meaning of the birth of our savior, 
Jesus Christ, and the love, hope, and 
peace He brings to our lives through 

sharing meals, drama, and games. These moments reminded us of the great gift and 
blessings in our lives. We are thankful to our Lord Jesus for this wonderful fellowship. 

 Learning Laos (Written by Nya - GMF) 

The cultures of Cambodia and Laos share many 
similarities, yet they remain distinct, particularly in 
language. After the evening devotion, we have the 
privilege of a 5-10 minute Lao lesson with Bong (sister) 
Nya, a GMF who serve at SWH. In these brief sessions, 
we learn basic phrases and vocabulary. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to develop our language skills. We are excited 
to learn another language and hope to use it for basic 
communication. 

Prayer points (Written by Nya - GMF) 

-​ Please pray for the Cambodian people. Many still do not know God. Pray that during 
the Christmas season, they will experience His love and peace. May they come to 
understand the true meaning of Christmas and accept Jesus as their Savior. 

-​ Additionally, pray for our students on their faith journeys with Jesus. Some are not yet 
believers. May they come to know and understand the true love of God. 

 



 

During the Christmas season, we want 
to share a bit about Jesus Christ with our 
participants. To that end, we have invited our 
women's pastor to tell them about God. After 
hearing about God, they have decided to 
attend church with us on Sunday. We do not 
know if they believe in Christ, but we are 
pleased that they have opened their minds to 
see what Christians are doing. We pray that 
God will lead them to His ways in the future.  
(Written by Youlika) 

 

  Thank You for Support 
                                                                      
Merry Christmas to all children around 
the world! Wesley Methodist Church is one 
of the churches in Phnom Penh District. 
They 
have 

about 15 to 20 children. After they got a TV set it 
was much easter for the teacher and also good 
for the childrens to dance and watch school 
sunday school story.  

How to Support: An annual tuition for most of the universities in Phnom Penh is about $600.  
Online support:  https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx  
Children and Youth Scholarships - Advance # 3020791 
 
To donate by check: Please make your check payable to Advance GCFA and write the Advance # 
3020791 on the memo line. (Address: Advance GCFA  PO Box 9068 GPO New York, NY 10087-9068) 
 
Contact: Reasey Long (Susanna Wesley Ministries Coordinator) - reasey1155@gmail.com 
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